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BULLETIN	for Agency TSP Representatives

Federal Retirement Thrift Investment Board   •   77 K Street, NE    •   Washington, DC  20002

Subject:	 Elimination of Form TSP-50

Date:	 May 7, 2012

The Federal Retirement Thrift Investment Board (Agency) issues the Thrift Saving Plan (TSP) 
bulletins to provide guidance and assistance to agency representatives responsible for ad-
ministering agency aspects of the TSP. 

Effective the date of the implementation of the TSP Roth feature on May 7, 2012, Form TSP-50, 
Investment Allocation, will be obsolete. We are asking agencies to destroy (recycle) any copies 
of the form they may possess effective that date. The TSP will not honor a form received from 
either the participant or their agency after the Roth implementation date.

Participants may make either a contribution allocation or interfund transfer by using the 
TSP website, www.tsp.gov, or the ThriftLine (using the automated system or by speaking to 
a TSP Participant Service Representative). Participants will need their 13-digit TSP account 
numbers (or customized user IDs) and their Web passwords to complete these transactions 
on the website. If using the ThriftLine, participants will need their account numbers and 
their 4-digit Personal Identification Numbers (PIN). 

Contribution allocations or interfund transfers made on the TSP website or the ThriftLine 
before 12 noon Eastern time are generally processed that business day. Participants will re-
ceive a confirmation of their transaction in the mail or via e-mail, if they use the website for 
the transaction and choose that confirmation option.

Gisile Goethe 
Deputy Director, Education & Agency Liaison 
Office of Communications and Education

Inquiries:	 Questions concerning this bulletin should be directed to the Federal Retirement  
Thrift Investment Board at 202-942-1460.

Chapter:	 This bulletin may be filed in Chapter 2, General Information.


